

The Program Council met via Zoom on Monday, November 8 at 3P.M. 

Minister’s Report: The Board of Trustees’ retreat was last weekend. She has been meeting with committees and planning for the year, including having a Bell Choir for Christmas Eve

Worship Services Committee: The Committee discussed how to plan best for the year with both zoom and in-person attendees They are considering having only zoom services during the winter when the weather is bad. 

Membership Committee: The committee is working on helping new members become involved in volunteering at UUMH. A UUA publication “Each One Reach One” will be sent to members and friends on how to invite others to attend one of our services. The Fleck Room will now be open for a social hour following services, though no refreshments will be served, and masks will be required.

Social Justice Committee:  Emerald Hollow Therapeutic Riding Center in Brewster is the recipient of our monthly donations in November.
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 Small Groups: Membership wants to ensure that there are many possibilities for joining or creating a Small Group.

Old Business:  Angel Fund donations will be collected until the end of November for a family with 3 children. Gifts will then be purchased.

New Business: Poinsettias will be purchased for display on Christmas Eve and several earlier Sundays. Christmas Eve attendees will be invited to take a plant home.

The next Council Meeting will be at 3:30 on Monday December 13. 

